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Collaborative Minnesota Partnerships to Advance Student Success

New Statewide System to Support Student Learning
COMPASS, Collaborative Minnesota Partnerships to 
Advance Student Success, is a new statewide education 
system to support student learning recovery. COMPASS 
is aimed at accelerating student learning by meeting their 
academic, social-emotional and mental health needs 
as we continue to navigate the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Educators, school staff and school leaders will have new 
opportunities for professional learning and coaching, along 
with coordinated support from experts at the Minnesota 
Department of Education (MDE), Minnesota Service 
Cooperatives and Regional Centers of Excellence.

COMPASS aligns with Governor Tim Walz’s Due North Education Plan to work together with educators to provide 
teaching and learning supports, to create better results and experiences for all students. The strategies focus on: 
closing gaps; ending disparities in access, participation, and representation; serving students of color and Indigenous 
students, students receiving special education services, and English learners; increasing graduation rates for every 
student group; and, having more students report that they feel safe and welcome in school. 

Detailed information on trainings and support opportunities will be available mid-September 2021.  
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